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September 20, 2007
Dear Laurie,
Enclosed are new 2008-2010 Master in Teaching Program catalogs for your reference and distribution at the Tacoma campus to students, faculty, your director and staff.
There have been changes over the summer the state has implemented regarding expected preparation background for certain endorsements, and also changes in entrance test providers for students entering in fall 2009 or later. Thus, we encourage you to have students read the catalog thoroughly, and also check our program website at www.evergreen.edu/mit for the latest information.

The MIT program continues to produce quality graduates desired by school districts. Currently 32 of our 36 June graduates already have positions for this fall, an outstanding placement rate. 

We appreciate your efforts to promote our program and to refer students to us interested in teaching in kindergarten to grade 12. I will also be available to speak to interested students October 23rd during the Graduate Fair on your campus.
Feel free to contact me if you need additional catalogs.
Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director MIT
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